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HAPPY HALLOWEEN!

Our CEO’s Message

As we welcome fall we look forward to cooler 
weather, children settled into school and 
football. It is also a time when Hunt Military 
Communities launches their annual Hunt 
Helping Hands initiative. This year we have 
once again organized a food drive in support 
of our military families and food insecurity. 
Data we have received indicates many 
military families face this challenge and 

could use additional support. Details about your communities 
food drive will be emailed, posted on social media, and cards left 
at each door. We are partnering with various groups on base who 
may have resources for distribution and we are also working with 
a local food bank closest to your community. Our goal is to make 
sure our families are taken care of and those in need receive the 
resources they need. Additionally, Hunt Military Communities is 
excited to collaborate with Hire Heroes USA to assist military 
service members and their spouses �nd meaningful careers 
upon completion of their military service. Our donation will fund 
career transition services for veterans, military spouses, and 
transitioning service members. We will also collaborate with 
them to source more military veteran and spouse talent for our 
teams. More to come on this fantastic opportunity to assist those 
needing career advisement and services. Thank you for allowing 
us to serve you.

Brian Stann

CEO
Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

PCSing or Moving O� Base?
Friendly  reminder  that,  per  the   Lease, we need a 30 days notice. Please 
contact the o�ce for the Notice to Vacate paperwork. Verbal notices are not 
valid. PCS orders not needed at the time of noti�cation and may be submitted 
upon receipt.

According to AFI34-144
Any families residing in base housing who provide care for other families’ 
children on a regular basis or for more than 10 hours a week must be licensed 
by Goodfellow Airforce Base Childcare program. If you have any questions you 
may contact Family Childcare Coordinator, 325-654-3239.

Community Events
We have started our Community Events. If you have any ideas you would like 
to share, please email ruby.robledo@huntcompanies.com. We would love to 
hear from you. 

October Events
Starting October 4th - Pumpkin Carving Contest (social media)
October 29th - Candy pick-up @ the Community Center from 4-6pm
October 31th - Halloween Trick or Treating 5-8pm
Look at our Calendar for more events!
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ATTENTION RESIDENTS!

The Hunt Resident App and Portal will be

For Maintenance From
OCT 15TH
STARTING AT 7:00PM EST

OCT 21ST
ENDING AT 12:00PM EST

TO SUBMIT A WORK ORDER PLEASE
CALL OR EMAIL US.

Residents will not be able to submit routine work orders or
make online payments through the App or Portal during this time.

*All urgent or emergency work orders should strictly be submitted over the phone.


